

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 9th May 2025

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

What a busy week we have had with the Y3/4 residential to Cliffe House, our VE Day celebrations yesterday and a Freestyler footballer today!

Next week Ms Threlfall and I are looking forward to visiting all our new September 2025 starters at their homes and nurseries, Y5 will be having a Fire Safety talk, Team Lenny will be going to Bagshaw Museum as part of their Creative Unity project and our cyclists will be racing at Scissett Middle School after school on Tuesday.

Have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Claxton

VE Day

The children enjoyed a 1940s Dance Hall session, baking scones and a picnic with a magician, singers and our families.











Ice pops

Our School Parliament will be selling ice pops each break time next week. They will be 50p each.

Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Attendance	W/C 28.4.25	This Week
Whole School	97.89%	98.79%
Reception	99.44%	97.22%
Year 1	98.75%	100%
Year 2	95.71%	100%
Year 3	100%	97.50%
Year 4	97.22%	98.61%
Year 5	96.67%	99.40%

Year 3/4 residential to Cliffe house











A big happy birthday to Hugo who has celebrated his birthdays this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Attenborough - Mia

Sharman – Alex

Lenny – Ted, Bethany, Penelope, Oliver, Olivia, Emma

Roberts - Martha, Erin, Theodore



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- A number of boys have had haircuts recently with lines and patterns shaved into the side of their heads.
 Please can I ask that this is something you consider for the six-week holiday rather than through the school term.
- Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits and chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative offered.
- PE Kit should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE uniform or colourful leggings.
- A reminder that nail varnish should not be worn in school unless on a themed/non uniform day. Earrings should be studs only, not hoops which should be removed or taped over at home for PE sessions.
 No other jewellery should be worn, and children will be asked to remove this at school and put into bookbags moving forwards.

Sports Champion

Reuben Ward, two-time bronze medallist will be visiting Cumberworth on **Thursday 12th June**.

On the day children should come to school wearing their PE kit. Sponsorship forms will be sent home on Monday and should be returned to school **no later than Monday 19th May**, along with online donations though the Crowdfunder QR code or below link. This will ensure that we have the relevant reward available for your child on the day.

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/cumberworth-cofe-first-schoolfundraiser

Diary Dates

May

- 12th Year 5 Fire Safety in the home talk
- 13th Lenny visit to Bagshaw Museum (Creative Unity project) 4pm – Y2-5 cycling event at Scissett Middle School
- 14th Hand to Mouth RE workshops for all classes theme respect
- 15th Classroom Kitchen for Sharman and Attenborough Mexican themed lunch
- 19th Year 5 pyramid Hand to Mouth Day
- 20th EYFS/KS1 Forget me not Charity Run at Shelley College
- 21st Roberts Discovering Ballet online event (Cultural Champions)

4:40pm - Neilly Races

22nd - Classroom Kitchen for Lenny and Roberts Star in the Jar treat for stars pulled out of the jar

23rd - Break up

June

2nd – Inset day

3rd – School re opens

9th – Sports day - 1:15pm – 3:30pm – Further information to follow



